
WESTOVER AIR RESERVE BASE 
JOINT LAND USE STUDY 
COMMUNITY QUESTIONNAIRE 
 
The Westover Air Reserve Base (WARB) and Westover Metropolitan Airport (WMA) have a 
history of positive economic contributions to the surrounding communities in Western 
Massachusetts. In order to sustain this relationship and promote compatibility between the 
surrounding communities and WARB, the Department of Defense (DoD) periodically updates a 
Joint Land Use Study (JLUS). The DoD has enlisted the help of the Pioneer Valley Planning 
Commission (PVPC) to work with WARB and the surrounding communities to update the JLUS 
last completed in 2004. This updated effort includes a citizen engagement program to 
encourage public input. 
 
To gain a better understanding of the relationship between WARB and the surrounding 
communities, we would appreciate your participation in the following questionnaire. The 
questionnaire should take roughly 5 minutes to complete. For further information, please contact 
Larry Smith of the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission at lsmith@pvpc.org. 
 
Click HERE to take the Community Questionnaire. 
 
Please feel free to forward this email to anyone or any email lists that you think might be 
interested in participating in this effort.  This questionnaire will be available through October 31, 
2017. 
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